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Comments: Logging in old growth forests is irresponsible and will only contribute to further climate degradation.

In addition, this particular project will adversely affect the habitat of a species of bat and will affect the

headwaters of Otter Creek, which flows into Lake Champlain. These thousands of acres of land should be

preserved for the benefit of the surrounding ecology.


